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Our Mission is to educate, train and create meaningful employment opportunities

within the insurance industry for disabled veterans.

December 21, 2015

Joseph Totah

President

Strategic Agencies, LLC
533 Airport Blvd, Suite 400
Burlingame, CA 94010

RE: Disabled Veterans Insurance Career, Inc.
In-Kind Donation

Dear Joseph:

Thank you for the in-kind services of assisting with agency acquisitions for Disabled
Veterans Insurance Agency (DVIA), free advertising on your website
AgencyEquity.com, and for sending two separate fund-raising mailings to your client
base on behalf of DVIC for a total value of $1,000.00

Because of the generosity of our donors and supporters we were able to hire four
disabled veterans who have completed our insurance training and education program.
One of our veterans is now employed at Hub International’'s Midwest Division in
Chicago. Anaother veteran has accepted a position with Midwestern Risk Advisors in
Wisconsin. One of our two veterans in Southwest Florida has accepted a position
with BB&T-OTC in their Miami office. The other veteran was offered a position from
two insurance agencies; one in Fort Myars and one in Naples.

We now have a class of six new disabled veterans, three of whom are in the Fort
Myers office, two in Leavenworth, Kansas and one in Austin, Texas. All started our
insurance training and education program this summer in August and are scheduled
to complete the course at the end of January 2016.

Again, thank you for your continued interest and support and for standing with DVIC.
We encourage you {o look at our website, www. DVIC US to see our current class of
veterans.

Sincerely,

@7%5/74»?_

Gary L. Bryant
President and CEQ

GLB/sp

Cc:  Gary V. Trippe, Chairman and Co-Founder
Brady Polansky, DVIA
Phil Tuccy, Strategic Board

For tax purposes, Disabled Veterans Insurance Careers, Inc. did not provide any goods. or services in whele or partial
consideration for this most generous contribution.
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